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CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION ATTACHED % w o
HAND DELIVERY Yy T o
Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo, Director =R
Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Re: Docket No. 981834-TP and Docket No. 960786-TL
Dear Mrs. Bayo,

Enclosed is AT&T’s response to the Florida CLEC forecast survey requested in
connection with the dockets referenced above. Pursuant to Rule 25-22.006(5), Florida
Administrative Code, and Order No. PSC-99-1747-PCO-TL dated September 7, 1999,

AT&T requests confidential classification of the enclosed information.
Please contact me at 425-6365 if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Marsha E. Rule -~
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